Nowakowski, Sonja

Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 1:46 PM

To: Nowakowski, Sonja

Subject: PSC Letter

Sonja:

Upon my letter to the PSC dated February 15, 2016 being publicly posted, I have learned of significant, and serious discussions have been ongoing between representatives of both dispersed energy generators and the Utilities so as to arrive at a framework acceptable to the interests of both parties. Consequently, it would be a disservice to those efforts for the PSC to separately, and unilaterally duplicate that effort. Consequently, I wish to rescind my letter to the PSC, and allow the generators and utilities to continue their discussions unimpeded.

Please convey this message forward immediately to each of the Commissioners and PSC staff

Regards

Senator Pat Connell